

Newsletter Autumn 2022!

Welcome to our newsletter for service users' parents, and carers. We aim to issue the newsletter on a regular basis to keep everybody up to date with news, upcoming events and items of general interest.

Hideaway Takeaway!

As many of you will know The Hideaway Takeaway has now been open for just over a month selling home-made cakes, rolls and hot drinks to local businesses and residents. Things have got off to a great start and orders have been increasing week by week. Well done to all our Monday bakers and those working in the takeaway on a Tuesday plus a big thank you to our customers.





If you are in the Melton area on a Tuesday between 10.30am – 1pm then feel free to pop along and sample our yummy cakes!

Air ambulance collection

We have been busy collecting empty drinks cans to raise funds for the Air Ambulance charity. Every week Stephen takes great pride in crushing and dropping off everyone's empty cans. If anyone has any cans that need crushing, please drop them off. It's a great way to recycle, supports a great cause and keeps our Can Man busy!



Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk

Christmas celebrations and closure dates

For our Christmas celebration this year we will once again be providing a Christmas dinner (including vegetarian, vegan and gluten free options) every lunchtime week beginning Monday 12 December – more details to follow in a separate letter!

This year we will be closing at 3pm on Friday 23rd December and re-opening at 9am on Tuesday 3rd January.

Goodbye from Hayley

I hope by now that you have all received the letter about Deb taking over the business at the end of November as I have decided to move onto pastures new. Running Support and Connections for the past 4 years has been a very rewarding, if at times eventful (thanks to Covid 19!) experience and I have learned a lot from all the people I have had the privilege to get to know during my time here.

Deb is very excited about her new role and we both want to reassure you that we are working hard to ensure the transition goes smoothly. If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact or speak to either of us.

Although this is an official goodbye, I will be popping in during the Christmas period and of course plan to become a regular customer of the Hideaway Takeaway!

Email: admin@supportconnections.co.uk Phone: 01664 424044

Website: www.supportandconnections.co.uk